
Superintendent’s Comments Belmond-Klemme CSD

Professional Development with Top 20 Training

Background:

Last year Top 20’s speaker Willow Sweeny lead professional development sessions with our 

staff. Interim Superintendent Bergman and TLC leaders have been in contact with Willow for 

trainings this school year. 

Recommended Action:

I recommend that the board approves Top 20 Training to come to Belmond-Klemme in January 

and April for the amounts of $8,151.70 each.


